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Notice of Public Meeting Cancelation

The regular November meeting of the Women’s Commission has
been canceled for lack of quorum.

The Commission currently does not have enough seated
Commissioners to form a quorum, therefore, all Women'’s
Commission meetings have been canceled indefinitely until
enough vacancies have been filled to allow for a quorum to be
formed.

The Commission currently has vacancies in Districts 1, 3, 4, and 5.

If you reside in any of these districts and are interested in
applying, you can find additional information at:
https://www.santacruzcountyca.gov/Government/Commissions,Co
mmitteesAdvisoryBodies.aspx

Applicants can fill out an application here:
https://www?2.santacruzcountyca.gov/bds/comms/Commissions%
20Form/Commissions%20Form.aspx

For more information, please contact the Commissions Office at
commissions@santacruzcountyca.gov or call (831) 454-2772.
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